
Covid-19 Procedures for In-Person Meetings

We appreciate your cooperation in following a few simple prevention
practices as we strive to keep everyone safe and comply with the
University's Covid-19 policies. We want to ensure it's as easy as possible
to follow these policies, so if you have questions, feel free to reach out to
covid@nwos.org.

● When you arrive, a volunteer will offer you a mask if you aren't wearing one (you are
required to wear a mask everywhere indoors). Please arrive at the door at the North side
of the hall (indicated below) if you need a mask.

● Please sanitize your hands and be mindful about social distancing while in the building.
● When handling plants it is encouraged that you wear gloves or sanitize your hands, latex

free gloves are provided by the society.
● Disposable wipes are provided to clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces.
● Food brought for coffee must be purchased at a store and remain in its original

packaging till opened at the hall.
● Zoom is always an option for anyone not able to attend a in-person meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMlfuCrrzIoEtYZdDQOW4I4HhSk0uVI_xWU
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